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I have voted via mail for a long time. I would hate to see it go back. We do not need 

to go back, we are past having to vote in person. This decision is coming so that we 

loose more freedom and choice. I am extremely opposed to this as a military family. 

We have voted this way and will contribute to engage if we are able to vote from 

home. Stop taking away freedoms  


